Snowy Valleys Council Ordinary Meeting - Attachments Agenda Thursday, 14 December 2023

11.3 TUMBARUMBA START STRONG PRESCHOOL - REQUEST FOR REFUND OF
DEVELOPMENT FEES - ATTACHMENTS

Attachment Titles:

1. Tumbarumba Start Strong Preschool - request for refund of development fees - 6 November
2023

11.3 TUMBARUMBA START STRONG PRESCHOOL - REQUEST FOR REFUND OF DEVELOPMENT FEES -
ATTACHMENTS Page 157
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Attachment 1 - Letter to SVC GM 06112023

Tumbarumba Start Strong Preschool
& PO Box 129, Tumbarumba, 2653

§gi Tumbapreschool@gmail.com

a S ABN 72 757 629 037
K Inc 2200073

Steven Pinnuck
General Manager
Snow Valleys Council

6" November, 2023

Dear Steven and Councillors,

The Tumbarumba Start Strong Preschool (TSSP) is a community-based
association. The committee was formed in February 2022 with the aim to
address the Early Childhood Education and Care crisis in Tumbarumba and
surrounds. The committee successfully applied for the NSW state government
Start Strong Capital Grant. This was granted in August 2022,

The preschool project is getting closer to commencing. We are looking at

the budget. Since the preschool is an incorporated body and not a 'business’,
Would council consider waiving the 'Developer Contribution' and Water and
Sewerage charges, Construction Certificate and Occupation Certificate
fees.

As a brand new incorporated body with no start up funding. A waiver would
be an enormous financial help to our build. The money saved would allow for
an improved outcome from the build and allow the committee money to set
up the centre.

Thank you for your consideration
Yours Sincerely,

Jo Duke, Bev O'Ryan, Ali Grant, Alysha Pearsall, Kathleen Johansen, Lucy
Daniel, Julia Ham

Tumbarumba Start Strong Preschool committee
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